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Comments: I personally oppose the expansion of heli-ski territory. I feel local use, humans and wildlife, should be

number one priority in areas that we can essentially access in one days time for hunting and recreation. These

close to home areas should be off limits to heli skiing operations. They have massive amounts of terrain they can

access that we never will. Please consider the implications to wildlife: helicopters are highly intrusive to humans

let alone an unsuspecting animal standing on the side of a mountain.

 

More details need to be provided before considering the expansion of this territory.


